
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Board News Updates 
We have been super busy working for you. 
Some of the things we are doing is bidding on 
landscaping and lawncare. Collecting data for 
gate access. Pool repairs to be done.  Looking 
into security.  

We will be preparing for a July meeting. We will 
email more updates on when but we hope to 
secure the Cora Spencer Elementary again. 

JUNE 14TH   OUR FLAG DAY 

 
 

Our pool passed inspection right in time for 
Memorial Day week-end.  

Our pool still has some mechanical issues so 
we are working on resolutions for this.  We 
hope to have it fixed soon.  

We are excited but let’s help keep the noise 
down as we have neighbors who live around 
the pool and we want to be respectful to all. 

 

 

 

 

 

HELLO SUMMER and bring on 
our SNOW CONE SOCIAL  
JUNE 15th, 7:00 pm at the Pool 
Come out and cool off with your neighbors on 
June 15th, from 7:00-8:00 pm. Poolside. Cool  

 

 

 A HAPPY FATHERS DAY 
JUNE 16th 

 
We have a lot of Father’s and Dad’s that we are 
so very proud of.   
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